
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 

DE 21-030 
 

UNITIL ENERGY SYSTEMS, INC. 
 

Request for Change in Rates 

 

 

Procedural Order Re: Motion to Cancel Certain Hearing Dates 
 

On January 26, 2022, the Commission issued a procedural order cancelling all 

hearings other than those scheduled on February 14 and 15, 2022. Unitil Energy Systems, 

Inc. (Unitil) filed a motion on February 8, 2022 requesting cancellation of the February 14, 

2022 hearing, because the parties’ final settlement agreement would not be ready by 

February 7, 2022. In its motion, Unitil stated that all parties had assented to this request 

other than ChargePoint, Inc., which had not responded. 

To the extent that New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules, Puc 203.07(e) 

provides 10 days for objections, it is hereby waived. Unitil’s motion is GRANTED, and 

the February 14, 2022 hearing in the above-captioned matter has been CANCELLED. 

The February 15, 2022 hearing will be conducted in accordance with the hearing 

guidelines issued on November 18, 2021 using a hybrid hearing format. 

So ordered, this eighth day of February, 2022. 
 

 
 

 

Daniel C. Goldner 
Presiding Officer 
Chairman 



              

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



    


